HB 553 —-- LICENSE PLATES
SPONSOR: Pietzman

Currently, all license plates must be affixed horizontally to
trailers, motorcycles, motortricycles, and motorscooters. This
bill allows license plates to be fastened horizontally or
vertically to trailers, motorcycles, motortricycles, and
motorscooters provided that the letters and numbers are plainly
visible.



